
 
During our time at Lakeview, Shelley and I have made many friends. We both believe that many of these 
friendships will be life-long! Our greatest pleasure during this time was being able to serve the young 
students that God placed in our paths. From the earliest stages of learning (Shelley in Pre-K and 
Kindergarten) to the stages that come later in the school career (Jason in Secondary Math), it has been 
our honor and privilege to pour all we had into these young people for two years! The countless hours 
of after-school work, extra-curricular support, tutoring, fellowship and classroom preparation were not 
just a job - they were and still are a passion! 
 
After prayer and soul-searching, we believe that God is directing the next stages in our lives to an area 
closer to our daughter Chelsey and her family, who live in Southeast Alabama. We believe that God is 
sending us grandbabies and want to be closer to them. We also believe that God is opening a new door 
of ministry opportunity for both of us. While we cannot make a public announcement right now of 
where that will be, we can rest assured of the fact that God is in control!  
 

 

Our greatest prayer for this place is that His Hand be upon Lakeview and guide our 

beloved school and ministry into the future that He has planned! 
 
To everyone who offered a helping hand: 
To every parent who offered unwavering support: 
To every child who brightened our day: 
To every staff member who answered questions and offered advice: 
To administration and board members for the opportunity: 
And most of all to our Savior and Lord Jesus Christ: 
I offer these words from a classic hymn: 
 
"How can I say thanks for the things you have done for me! . . 
To God be the glory for the things HE has done!" 
 
May His richest blessings chase you down as you follow Him! 

Jason & Shelley Kyzer 
 


